
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

INVITATION TO REGISTER FOR BEL MARIN KEYS COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT (BMKCSD)  
CALIFORNIA UNIFORM PUBLIC CONSTRUCTION COST ACCOUNTING (CUPCCAA) PROGRAM 

 
In accordance with the State of California Uniform Public Construction Cost Accounting Act (CUPCCAA), the Bel 
Marin Keys Community Services District (BMKCSD) is inviting all interested licensed Contractors to submit their 
company information for inclusion in the District’s Informal Bid List for construction, maintenance and 
facilities projects under $60,000. 
 
Per California Public Contract Code Section 22032, any Public Works Project that is estimated to be below 
$200,000 is subject to an Informal Bidding Procedures set forth by CUPCCAA. All trade categories are subject 
to Informal Bidding Procedures. Contractors interested in being listed as an eligible Contractor on the BMKCSD 
Informal Bid List must comply with the following: 
 

• Have a current license and are subject to verification through the CA Contractor’s State License Board; 
 

• Comply with *SB854.   No contractor or subcontractor may be listed on a bid or awarded a contract for 
a public works project unless registered with the Department of Industrial Relations (DIR) per California 
Labor Code section 1725.5. (Information on SB854 can be found at the following website: 
http://www.dir.ca.gov/Public-Works/Contractors.html) and; 
 

• Register through the District by submitting a completed Letter of Interest and Registration Application. 
 

Licensed Contractors interested in registering for the District’s 2021 Informal Bid List must first complete the 
District’s Contractor’s Registration Application form, which can be downloaded from the District’s website at 
www.bmkcsd.us or obtained by US Mail by contacting the District office.   
 

Noemi Camargo Jepsen 
BMKCSD District Manager 

4 Montego Key, Novato, CA  94949 
(415) 883-4222 

ncamargo@bmkcsd.us 
 
 
Please note:  The CUPCCAA Registration Application is not intended nor will it act as a means of 
prequalification.  Contractors responding with completed CUPCCAA Applications will be placed on a CAPCCAA 
Registered Bidders list for projects up to $175,000.00 for the 2018 / 2019 fiscal year.  

 
 

Upon receipt of the Contractor’s Registration Application, the District will 
send an acknowledgement via email. 
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